
                                                       The Month in Review 

     

Trinitario folks from San Lorenzo                 Two Yura guys working on their  

 Don Nati, his wife Christina,                        scripts Ascencio and Innocencio 

Eduardo and Angela 

    

Many good meals Bolivian style.          We don't want to forget three precious 

                                                                  ladies who make our food taste good 

                                                                  and our stay at the mission home great! 

 

Our recordings went well but this is no small project. We were blessed with good 

weather at least in Santa Cruz. The amount of rain that fell in the San Borja area 



was too much for our last team of two guys to come out. On the return trip for 

the first two fellows that came out from San Borja we had to fly them back by 

plane over all the flooded roads. January is a rainy month for sure and the Beni 

area is getting more than their share. 

We were blessed by getting a huge start on this big project. 

1. In Trinitario we were able to record four episodes.   We are grateful for Don 

Nati, Christina, Eduardo and Angela for the fine job they are doing in 

reading, editing and reviewing the first four episodes. 

2. In Yura we were so blessed to have Ascencio and Innocencio doing a great 

job as well with the first four episodes.  It was a great start. 

3. In Chimane we were able to get many parts recorded in the Genesis Project 

and also in another audio project we are working on. 

4. Jack Russell is making great progress with his huge job translating many 

verses in Simba for the Genesis Project. 

5. We were unable to have the last two Chimane guys in because of heavy 

rain in their area. We will pick up the lost time in May. 

 

Thank you for all your support and prayer for this big project.  

Please check our web site:  https://ethnos360.org/projects/genesis-project-

videos-for-bolivia 

I will be traveling home now on Sunday.  Appreciate your prayers as I travel. 

Bruce and Jan, from the team of many. God Bless you all. 
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